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What’s On @ BWPS?
Please note all library books 

and readers must be returned 
this week.

PSSA news:
Congratulations to our Tball girls, softball girls and softball boys 

who were awarded joint premiers after the cancellation of last 

Friday’s grand finals. Unfortunately the children were unable to 

play the grand final games due to the heavy smoke in the 

atmosphere so they were awarded joint premiers. 

Congratulations to all of the boys and girls who played so well 

this year and continued to display the excellent sportsmanship 

skills we expect.

 

Colour Run-Warrior’s Dash:
What a wonderful day was had by all. Thank you for your 

support in ensuring it was a great day for all. Please enjoy the 

photos which we believe capture the true spirit of our school.

 

2020
For the first week of next year we will be in this year’s classes 

as we confirm our numbers before new classes are formed.

 

Holidays
It has been a very successful year for Bankstown West as we 

have gone from strength to strength. As this is the last 

newsletter for the year may I thank you all, parents, staff and 

children alike for the part you have played in our caring 

community.

Congratulations on the successes of the year, and may 

everyone enjoy a safe and happy holiday. To those celebrating 

Christmas, may it be a joyful family time of good health and 

happiness.

Tuesday, 10th December
Year 6 Farewell at Emporium 
Function Centre
Year 6 at 6pm
Years 3-5 from 7:30pm

Term 4 Week 9

Thursday, 12th December
2nd Transition Day for new 
enrolments from Years 1-5
Make up Basketball session
P&C at 2:15pm

Friday, 13th December
Last session of Ready, Set, Go
Talent Quest by invitation

Coming Soon
18th December- Last day for 
students
29th January- Students return 
for 2020



BWPS 
Weekly Newsletter

Click below to see photos from the following 
events.

Presentation Day 
K-2

Presentation Day 
3-6

Colour Run- 
Warrior’s Dash
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